DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRBs0092/P1dn
FROM THE RCT:bjk:md
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

July 22, 2009

Lloyd Clark:

This is a draft of the substitute amendment to 2009 AB 314. There are many changes
from the bill and | suggest that you have it reviewed by DATCP. | have produced a
preliminary version so that it is not necessary for you to return the stripes if a redraft
is needed.

I wonder whether it is possible that a railroad would not have an Internet site. If so,
the draft should either require railroads that apply pesticides to have Internet sites or
require posting on an Internet site if the railroad has one.

Please let me know if you have any questions or redraft instructions.

Rebecca C. Tradewell

Managing Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—7290

E-mail: becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov



